
CLARENCE H. WHITE SCHOOL OF PHOTOGRAPHY 
Four Sixty West One hundred Forty-fourth Street 

NEW YORK

Nov. 1, 1922.

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Under separate cover 1 am sending you the hooks 
concerning the exhibitions, which you so kindly 
left with me.

We have been having several meetings about the 
School, and so much interest has been manifested 
that I believe there is no doubt that it can be 
reconstructed.

I have spoken to several about the Eastman propos 
ition, and they feel that the best way for him to 
take an interest would be to hold the mortgages 
on the property.

I will let you know as things develop about the 
School, and I surely appreciate all you have done 
to help.

With best wishes from us all, I am

Sincerely,

Miss Laura Gilpin,
601 IT. Cascade Ave. , 
Colorado Springs, Colo.


